
Newsletter November 2021 

Parent Teacher Meetings:  As Covid 19 infection numbers continue to rise we think it wise to delay 

or postpone face to face general Parent Teacher meeting until Term 2.  

Covid 19: Also we will require Declaration Forms for Return to School after any absence from 29th 

Nov onwards. This will include return after going home from school sick and returning the next day. 

Forms being sent home today with children, also a Text will be sent with link to form, Text a Parent. 

Link to form on this page also: in word which can be emailed to school. (office@kingslandns.ie) 

Return to Educational Facility Declaration Form.doc (live.com) 

We are aware that some children may have a Chronic illness and have a persistent cough (due to 

Asthma for example ) and the HSE has this Declaration form if you need to notify the school in such 

cases.  

Chronic symptoms Parental Declaration Form.docx (live.com) 

Keep to the guidelines, social distancing, hand washing and cut contacts to a minimum and we will 

again come through this surge.  

 

Holy Day 8th December,  school is closed. 
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